

ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD DEVELOPMENT SUBCOMMITTEE JUNE 25, 2010 AT 10:00 a.m.

The Environmental Board convened in a subcommittee meeting on June 25, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. at 505 BARTON SPRINGS ROAD Room #240

Board Members in Attendance:

Chair Phil Moncada, Dr. Mary Gay Maxwell and James Schissler.

Staff in Attendance:

Marilla Shepherd, Jean Drew, Matt Hollon and Keith Mars

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.

1. CITIZEN COMMUNIATION: GENERAL

There were no citizens signed up to speak.

2. STAFF BRIEFING

A subcommittee of the Environmental Board will hold a meeting to discuss the next steps for the Desired Development Zone Regulations.

This meeting was conducted as posted. Next meeting will be in approx. one month. No action taken.

3. ADJOURNMENT Meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.